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I have been doing notary service for several years and I don't think it is fair to make us take a test to
renew our commissions. For new applications I can see it but not for renewals.
I for one would not renew mine  if I have to take a class and a test to renew.
Hope you will reconsider this amendment.
   I do notary service for a rural area to save people for having to drive 60 miles to find a notary. I feel it is
a needed service and enjoy being able to offer the service.
So please don't change this for the country people.
Thank You
Frances M Maskus




